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Dear Co-Devotees of the Flame of Love,

Good morning, good afternoon and good evening to all.

As we prepare for this coming 2K Hail Mary’s on July 8 (Friday next week), the
promptings that our Flame of Love Leaders receive in prayer has led us to invite
the LAITY (Co-Devotees and their families) to be the leaders and responders for
each petition, this July 8, 2022.

The calling to invite our dear brother Priests to lead the 2K Hail Mary’s will be
postponed to a later date when they are ready to join us. This time, our brother
priests here in the Philippines is in a reshuffling stage where their assignments
for the next shepherding mission has come to a new beginning. It is also at this
time when provincial congregation and diocesan meetings are held as they are
revisiting and setting their goals for the next six years.

Let us continue to pray for our dear priests as they too need our prayers in
shepherding their flock.

Let us start again to organize ourselves to prepare for the July 8- 2K Hail Mary’s
as we continue to serve and offer our communal prayers as Mama Mary
requests of us. Let us storm heaven with our prayers to save more souls by
blinding Satan with our Flame of Love offerings- prayers, works, joys and
sufferings as part of our devotional life prayer in the Flame of Love of the
Immaculate Heart of Mary.

United with you in prayer in the Flame of Love of the Immaculate Heart of Mary.

Your servant leaders of the Flame of Love Philippines.
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